
Roger Delap 
City Administrator 
Thief River Falls City Hall 
P.O. Box 528 
Thief River Falls, MN 56701 

Re: A-5461 Thief River Falls 
A-5462 Thief River Falls 
A-5463 Thief River Falls 
A-5464 Thief River Falls 
A-5511 Thief River Falls 
A-5512 Thief River Falls 
A-5513 Thief River Falls 

Dear Mr. Delap: 

May 12, 1995 

(Ordinance No. 245, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 247, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 244, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 246, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 248, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 249, 2nd Series) 
(Ordinance No. 250, 2nd Series) 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above 
ordinances in accordance with Minnesota Statutes, Chapter 414, and the 
Rules of Procedure. 

The law requires that a copy of the annexation ordinances must be 
delivered immediately by the governing body of the municipality to the 
appropriate county auditor or auditors, and filed with the townships and 
the Secretary of State. We recommend that you also file the annexation 
ordinances with the County Recorder. 

These annexations by ordinances were initiated on or after August 1, 
1994, and are therefore subject to the provisions of laws 1994, Chapter 511 
(M.S. 414.033, Subd. 12). 

These annexations are final upon the date the ordinances were approved 
by the Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Pennington County Auditor 
Rocksbury Township Clerk 
North Township Clerk 
Secretary of state 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 


